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Procurement and Engagement of a Private / 
Independent Ambulance Service Provider to the 
NHS in Northern Ireland 
 
 
Please confirm the pre-requisites for procurement and engagement of a 
private/independent Ambulance service provider in Northern Ireland.  
 
In particular, please confirm what is required in order to successfully enter 
into a contractual agreement/relationship with a Heath Care Trust for the 
provision of privately provided ambulance services to the NHS in Northern 
Ireland. 
 
 
The tender process for the Non-Emergency Ambulance Transport Contract is 
conducted on behalf of Belfast Trust by the Business Services Organisation’s 
Procurement and Logistics Service (PaLS).  Therefore, any request for procurement 
information should be sent to BSO. 
 
Email: Foi.bso@hscni.net 
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